
CITY OF WRANGELL 

In-House and Public Announcement 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE POSITION 
LIFEGUARD 

PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
 
 
The Wrangell Parks and Recreation Department will begin to accept applications for the position 

of Lifeguard to establish an open pool of applicants for temporary help. The Parks and Recreation 

Department will be hiring from these applications, as needed, throughout the year. The position 

includes Lifeguarding, facility custodial and clerical duties. 

 

The lifeguard position assists and supports in providing a safe and recreational swimming pool 

environment for the community. The position requires the knowledge and ability to encourage 

compliance with pool policies and facility expectations for users. Lifeguards are expected to 

perform the necessary rescue techniques in the event of a land and/or water based emergencies, 

which requires leadership and knowledge of the national lifeguard standards and best practices, 

along with facility procedures. This position also supports in the facilitation and instruction of the 

Learn-to-Swim lessons held throughout the year.  

 

The lifeguard position will appeal to a candidate who thrives in a mission driven, team-centered 

environment while interacting with members of public including young children. The successful 

candidates must be sixteen and are required to possess a nationally recognized Lifeguard and 

CPR/AED certification or an ability to gain one upon hire. Wrangell Parks and Recreation offers 

lifeguard certification courses that are open to the community and employees of the department. 

The department offers opportunities for pay advancement through the part time employee 

progressive pay policy.  

 

Applications will be accepted beginning November 21st, through December 31, 2018, at 5:00 

p.m.  At the end of this open enrollment period applicants would need to file a new application. 

 

This is a temporary part time (20 hour) position, paid hourly at a Grade 1 ranging from $9.80 to 

$13.40 per hour. The full job description and employment application can be found online at 

www.wrangell.com/jobs.  

 

Applications may be returned to Wrangell City Hall, 205 Brueger Street (P.O. Box 531), 

Wrangell, AK 99929.  For more information contact Kate Thomas at 907-874-2444. 

 

The City of Wrangell is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

Lisa Von Bargen 

Wrangell Borough Manager 

 
KSTK announce November 30th through December 7th, 2017  

Sentinel Publish November 30th and December 7th, 2017 

Alaska Island Community Services 

Wrangell Co-Operative Association 

Wrangell Public School District 
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